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13/06/2021  16:24:372021/0175/P OBJ Eden Carmichael I object to planning permission being granted because moving the living and kitchen quarters to the back of 

the property will mean there is much more activity there than presently. This will create a lot more noise and, 

as my bedroom is at the back of the building, will be much noisier for me. It is a very noisy area already and 

this will impinge on me immensely.

12/06/2021  16:21:212021/0175/P OBJ rR Wright I would like my view on the proposed building alterations to be taken into account as I feel that the change 

from living arrangement to kitchen dining room to back of house and opening up the garden area will lead to 

nose disturbance for all residents living in this area. Over the past  years the back of these properties have 

had  alterations and extensions with have lead to people who live in the area finding it very hard to get any 

peace all hours of the day and night, due to short term tenants and holiday lets where people only want to stay 

up late and party all night.

At present the area is enclose limiting noise but with the open plan design that is proposed it will encourage 

the tenants to live in the back of the house and spend more time in the garden/ balcony area which will create 

excessive noise, for all the people who currently have to try and sleep at the back of these properties. We are 

already getting noise disturbance from the balconies at this property which can be until the early hours of the 

morning.

My bedroom is at the back of this area and so are many other peoples. There is already a noise problem at 

the back of this property I feel this will be adding to it.
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